Waednesday, September 2, 2020 at 07:20:29 Central Daylight Time

Subject: SBL Bonutti Clinic

Date: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 at 12:55:40 AM Central Daylight Time
From: cheryl kabbes
To: Public Relations

I would like to voice my support for your new facility that is being proposed in Effingham. Having a top notch facility
like Sarah Bush Lincoln in Effingham all under one roof is a PLUS for this community!

Thank you SBL.!
Cheryl Kabbes

Sent from my iPhone
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